
         September 22, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/ by JMG for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION TO STANDARD REVIEW PLAN SECTION
6.2.1.3 “MASS AND ENERGY RELEASE ANALYSIS FOR
POSTULATED LOSS-OF-COOLANT ACCIDENTS”

During the 525th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,

September 8-10, 2005, the Committee considered the proposed revision to NUREG-800,

Standard Review Plan (SRP), Section 6.2.1.3, “Mass and Energy Release Analysis for

Postulated Loss-of-Coolant Accidents.”  The Committee decided not to review this revised SRP

Section.  The Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the proposed revised

SRP Section for public comment.

References:
Memorandum dated July 14, 2005, from James E. Lyons, Director, Division of Systems Safety
and Analysis, NRR, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Request to Waive
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) Review of Proposed Revision to Standard
Review Plan Section 6.2.1.3 “Mass and Energy Release Analysis for Postulated Loss-of-
Coolant Accidents”  
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